COMMUNICATION - C19

Council — September 29, 2020
Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
Report No. 42, Item 2

From: Tybie Floorn

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 5:57 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Official plan amendment file Z.20.014 hearing Tuesday September 23 at 7pm

lama resident.Disera Drive. | am very upset about the proposed application to
building of the high rises.

Traffic is already extremely heavy in this entire area and without widening Bathurst,
Centre, Dufferin and Disera this area cannot absorb the additional traffic these
buildings would bring.

Further congestion is about to be caused by construction of the already approved Hotel
and condominium buildings at the site of the former Sears store at The Promenade
Mall.

This ridiculously high number of increased residences to the area will greatly affect the
lives of the people currently residing in the area. What is the purpose of having
property previously zoned for commercial or townhouses and then changing the

zoning.

Hopefully you will think of the current residents and tax payers when making this
decision.

Thank you for reading my email

Tanis Floom



